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Hello Ridgewood Family, 
 
We are continuing to work hard at school with two more weeks before our holiday break.  There 
are many amazing academic activities going on, and our Holiday Shop will be coming soon! 
Your child will be getting more information about this next week. 
 
Kindergarten Registration for 2019 - 2020 - ​Online sign-up begins January 14th, 2019 
Hilliard City School District will begin Kindergarten registration on January 14th, 2019 for the 
2019-2020 school year. If your child will be five years of age on or before September 30, 2019, 
he/she is eligible to start kindergarten during the 2019-2020 school year. Parents should visit 
the HCSD website (www.hilliardschools.org/welcomecenter) beginning January 14th to 
complete online registration and sign up for a registration appointment using the online tool, 
Sign-Up Genius. Please don’t delay. Appointment times fill up quickly. Parents will be given the 
option to upload their documentation with the online registration form. Parents with students 
already enrolled in Hilliard City Schools will have the option to schedule a phone conference. 
New parents to our district will need to make an appointment to come to our Welcome Center at 
2140 Atlas Street, Columbus. 
 
If you know anyone who has an incoming Kindergartener, please share this information.  It is 
posted on our website. Encourage them to sign up for Ridgewood’s eNews for future 
information.  THANK YOU! 
 
Hat and Mitten Donations 
Student Council will be collecting hats, mittens, gloves and scarves for our annual Hat and 
Mitten Tree next week December 10 - 14. All items must be NEW and will be donated to those 
in need in the Hilliard community. 
 
Upcoming Events: 

● December 21 Classroom Holiday Parties  
● December 24 - January 4 No School - Holiday Break 
● January 7 Students return to school 
● January 24 Evening Book Talk on ​UnSelfie​ (See below information) 

 
PTO NEWS 
 
Your Holiday Shopping Supports our School​!  
Don't forget that you can help support Ridgewood when you shop at smile.amazon.com and 
register with Ridgewood School's PTO. You can use this link to quickly register: 
smile.amazon.com/ch/31-1495740​. 
  
 

https://www.amazon.com/UnSelfie-Empathetic-Succeed-All-About-Me-World/dp/1501110071
http://smile.amazon.com/ch/31-1495740


No PTO Meeting in December 
The next meeting will be on Tuesday, January 15, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. in the media center. 
 
Let’s have another great week! 
 
Kevin Buchman 
Principal 


